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I strongly support the Department of Ecology's draft rule to ban ALL formaldehyde releasers in
cosmetics. This rule is a critical step in protecting public health and the environment. Formaldehyde
can cause cancer, harm brain function, increase the risk of asthma, and irritate eyes and skin. It can
also impact fish. These chemicals have no place in the products we use on our bodies every day.
Please finalize this draft rule that bans ALL formaldehyde releasers and ensures strong
enforcement!


